
All Branch Mail Out #45 

Date: July 16, 2024 

To: NS/NU Branches    

NS/NU Executive Council    
NS/NU Zone Commanders  
NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

From: Comrade Craig Hood 

Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL  

Subject: 2024 Poppy Campaign Reminder 

Message:   Comrades:  Please be advised that information 
pertaining to the 2024 campaign and the remembrance period can be 
found in ABMO #40 ABMO-40-2024-Poppy-Campaign-Mailout.pdf (legion.ca) 
and in the poppy mailout that was mailed to branches.  Please submit your 
orders to Nova Scotia/Nunavut Command by Wednesday September 4, 
2024 for delivery by October 25, 2024.   

Please note that Nova Scotia/Nunavut Command can now accept payment 
by credit/debit for in-person transactions at the Command office only. 

Page 1 of 8 

https://ns.legion.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/ABMO-40-2024-Poppy-Campaign-Mailout.pdf















